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To:  SSSP Board of Directors 
From:  Val Leiter, Chair, Research Review Committee 
Re:  Annual Report of the Committee  
Date:  July 9, 2019 
 
The ad hoc Research Review Committee was established in 2016, in response to a request 
from a SSSP member to the Board to recruit other SSSP members to participate in their 
research. The Board formed it as an ad hoc committee, for the purpose of reviewing any 
research requests made of the Society, with Donileen Loseke, Héctor Delgado and myself as 
members.  
 
The Committee received no requests to review research projects in the past year and 
therefore had no tasks to complete. 


